

CONKLIN COMMUNITY SCHOOL

256 Northland Drive Conklin, AB TOP 1H1 P (780) 559-2228 F (780) 559-2391 conklin@nsd61.ca



Happy Halloween - Be safe tonight!!

Conklin Community School Newsletter October 31, 2016



After School Activities – We will be running after school activities with Mr. J on Thursday, November 3, 17 and 24. This activity will run from 3:15-4:00pm with bussing available at the conclusion of the activity. The activity this month will be basketball for the Grade 5-9 students. Next Month it will be indoor soccer for Grade 1-4.



A Scrabble Club will be starting after school this Wednesday, Ms. Reck has permission slips outside her door and they need to be passed in before the Club meets on Wednesday between 3 and 4p.m. Volunteers welcome to play- get in touch with Ms. Reck at the school for more details.

In order to serve our students better, we are pleased to announce that our Grade 8 and 9 students will be taking Social Studies and Science classes with our High School mentor Mr. Christopher Turpin. This will provide all the students in the older grade with increased one-on-one time and a great student/teacher ratio. We are very excited about this change.

Report Cards/Parent-Teacher Interviews- Report Cards will be sent home on Tuesday, November 29th with Parent Teacher Intervies to be held on Wednesday November 30th from 1-4:30pm and from 5:50-6:30pm. All parents that attend will have their names places in a draw for 4 Walmart Gift Cards!!!!



Save the Date - The Conklin Community School is pleased to announce that we will have a presentation from former NHL superstar Reggie Leach on Tuesday, November 29th, Reggie, a member of the Berens River First Nations in Manitoba, is a Stanley Cup champion and winner of the Conn Smythe Trophy as the Most Valuable Performer in the Playoffs. Reggie's booming shot earned him the nickname "The Rifle". Thank you to the Conklin Community Enhancement Society for their support! More information to follow



We hope you are able to attend our Remembrance Day Ceremony on Thursday Nov.10th. A schedule was sent home last week.

*IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO HAVE YOUR CHILD(REN) EXCUSED FROM THIS CEREMONY PLEASE CALL THE OFFICE TO ADVISE US AND WE WILL PROVIDE AN ALTERNATIVE **ACTIVITY FOR THIS TIME PERIOD (780-559-2228**